Skagit County Planning Commission
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Chair Tim Raschko Vice Chair = Tammy Candler
Members Vincent Henley, Amy Hughes, Mark Knutzen, Kathy Mitchell, Martha Rose,
Joe Woodmansee

SKAGIT COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES
Work Session: Stormwater Code Update

April 12, 2022

6:00 PM -7:27 PM
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Please refer to transcript and video recording of Planning Commission meeting for in-depth
information about these meeting minutes. Meeting materials, the full transcript, meeting agenda,
and referenced video recording of this meeting can be viewed at the Planning Commission
Schedule and Agenda page:
https://www.skagitcounty.net/Departments/PlanningCommission/PCminutes.htm
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Summary of Meeting

Roli Call

Chair Raschko began the meeting with a roll call.
Tim Raschko: Present

Kathy Mitchell: Absent

Mark Knutzen: Present

Amy Hughes: Present

Joe Woodmansee: joined at 7:20pm
Martha Rose: Present

Tammy Candler: Present

Vincent Henley: Present

Jennifer Hutchison: Present

Approval of Minutes {3/22/2022)

Chair Raschko introduced the meeting minutes from the last meeting (3/22/2022) for approval.
A motion to approve the March 22"¥ meeting minutes was initiated by Commissioner Rose and
was seconded by Commissioner Henley. There was no discussion and the minutes were
approved unanimously.

New Planning Commissioner Introduction
Chair Raschko introduced the newly appointed Planning Commissioner for District 3, Jennifer
Hutchison. Commissioner Hutchison introduced herself and provided some detail on her

background.




Work Session: Stormwater Code Update

Andy Wargo, Skagit County PDS staff, provided a presentation on the proposed stormwater
code amendments. Skagit County staff provided a matrix to the Planning Commission to
compare the proposed stormwater code amendments with the current code language. Andy
Wargo specifically went over how the code amendments will affect permit review
requirements and stormwater thresholds.

Director’s Update

Director Hal Hart updated the Planning Commission on reduced permit processing times and
the new permit software. Director Hart then discussed the new projects near the Port of Skagit
including new hangars, road and utility work, and business expansions. The Planning &
Development Services Department is wrapping up the Shoreline Master Program approvals and
will begin work on the Comprehensive Plan update later this year.

Planning Commission Comments/Announcements
There were no announcements.

Adjourned at 7:27 PM
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